
Shape the Future:  
Share Your Teaching Expertise! 
Feedback from our previous events has made one thing clear: teachers love hearing from other teachers. 

With that in mind, we invite schools to nominate teachers leading innovative approaches in curriculum design 
and delivery. Schools selected will have the opportunity to showcase best practice at the Curriculum 
Conference 2025: Threads of Learning in one or more of the following areas: 

• Implementation of new syllabuses (K–12)

• Generative AI integration

• Writing across the curriculum

• Assessment design

• Effective feedback

• Engaging pedagogy

This is an opportunity to share with the sector the great work happening in classrooms and highlight the ways 
educators are meeting the needs of their students and shaping learning for the future. 

We'd love to hear from you if you know a teacher whose work should be presented at the conference. 

Please complete the survey below by 5:00 pm on Friday 30 May. 

We appreciate your support in recognising and celebrating the outstanding teaching and learning taking place 
in Independent schools.  

To get involved, please complete this survey to register your interest in sharing your school’s story of effective 
practice! 

For any further questions, please contact: 

• Carrie Alker (K-6 Education Consultant)

• Carlo Tuttocuore (7-12 Education Consultant)

• Miriam Scott (Generative AI Education Consultant)
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